Steven Sepe

From:

Amy Doorley <Amy.Doorley@mottandchace.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 18, 2025 4:55 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject:

Support for House Bill H5859

Dear House Health and Human Services Committee,

I am writing in support of House Bill H5859, which will help small businesses operating on private wells by allowing restroom use without triggering the requirement for a public well. This bill provides a practical solution by requiring appropriate signage while supporting the growth of local businesses.

I support this effort and encourage the committee to pass H5859.

Thank you

Best,

Amy I. Doorley-Lucas

Global Real Estate Advisor Mott & Chace Sothebys International Realty Amy.doorley@mottandchace.com C. 401.935.7117